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         21st December 2023 

 

 

Children’s University 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

We are delighted to inform you that Beam County Primary School are taking part in 

an exciting new project – details of which are attached. 

Children’s University is a charity that works in partnership with schools to develop a 

love of learning in children. We do this by encouraging and celebrating participation 

in extra-curricular activities in and outside of school. The impact of these activities is 

proven to be positive which is why we’re committed to creating a level playing field of 

opportunity and opening up access to children of all backgrounds 

As part of this project your child will be coming home with a booklet of holiday 

activities to complete over the festive period. 

Further details will be given to your child regarding ‘log in’ information once we return 

to school in January 2024. 

May I take this opportunity to wish you a Happy Christmas and a prosperous New 

Year. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Mckenzie  

Assistant Headteacher 

 

 


